Cambridge Area Partnership - Results Day Information 2025

Bishop Laney Sixth Form

Students holding offers with Bishop Laney should upload their results and confirm their place via our online process, the link to which will be provided to Offer Holders in July. Anyone with queries may call 01353 652818 on Results Day once they have their results to discuss their place between 9:30am and 2:30pm.

Those whose results mean they need a further discussion will be invited to book a guidance meeting appointment later on Thursday 21st August or Friday 22nd August in the morning. The majority of which will be online, though on-site appointments will also be available.

Students who wish to discuss a late application or to reinstate an offer, should contact 01353 652818 on Thursday, or between 10am and 2pm on Friday. Anyone with queries can contact us by email throughout the summer to admissions@bishoplaney.org

Cambourne Sixth Form

Students will receive information via email following our Offer Holder Day on 27th June that explains how to confirm candidates' GCSE results electronically and accept their place.

Students who would like to speak to a member of the leadership team (either via MS Teams or in person) about their results or their programme of study can do so on Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd August between 8.00am and 4.00pm.

The Sixth Form can be contacted on 01954 284000 or via email: info@cambournesixthform.org

Cambridge Regional College

Enrolment

Students need to check their enrolment date and time on their Start of Year communication (email / letter) sent out in late July. Students who cannot find this can contact the Admissions Team on 01223 428860 or creations@camre.ac.uk
Details for enrolment can also be found at www.camre.ac.uk/enrolment.

How can we help?

Advice Café Services

Our Advice Cafés are here to help students decide what they would like to do with their future once they have their GCSE results. Our staff will be ready to give students the best careers and options advice that we can provide. Whether it is looking at the right course, making a study adjustment based on results or looking into an Apprenticeship, we can help. Details available at www.camre.ac.uk/advice

On-Campus Drop-ins - Both our Cambridge and Huntingdon Campuses will be open so that you can come and meet with our advisors in person. The Advice cafes start on the 21stAugust and end on the 9th September*. Dates and times for these events can be found on the CRC advice webpages please check these before setting off.

Course enquiries can also be made by calling 01223 226315, or emailing enquiry@camre.ac.uk

*These dates and times are subject to change, please check our website on the day for any updated information.
All up-to-date information regarding our Advice Cafés can be found at https://www.camre.ac.uk/apply-enrol/results-day-advice-cafes-2/

Cambridge Academy for Science and Technology (CAST)

Students in receipt of offers from CAST will receive letters inviting them to timed enrolment meetings on Friday 22nd August, if the timing of this is not convenient they should contact the admissions team on admissions@CambridgeAST.org.uk to rearrange the appointment.

Any students who want to study A level or T level courses and meet the entry requirements, but have not previously had an offer from CAST, please also contact the admissions team on admissions@CambridgeAST.org.uk. Should spaces be available they will be invited to an appointment.

Cambridge Maths School

In July, all students who have been made an offer will receive full instructions about the enrolment process via their Applicaa log in, including how to submit their exam results.

Please ensure you submit your results by 1pm on Thursday 21st August.

Following this we will be in touch with everyone who is holding an offer. There will be an opportunity for students who do not meet their offer to discuss their situation. You can either email admissions@cms.tela.org.uk or we will contact you directly on the

afternoon of 21st August. If places become available for students on the waiting list, we will contact you on the afternoon of the 21stAugust.

Please do feel free to contact us at any time before or after results day – students are always welcome to request a meeting. Our email address is: admissions@cms.tela.org.uk

Chesterton Sixth Form

In July, all students who have been made an offer will receive full instructions about the enrolment process via their Applicaa profile, including how to submit their exam results.

Please ensure you submit your results by 13:00 on Thursday 21st August.

Following this we will be in touch with everyone who is holding an offer. If you haven't met our entry requirements, we'll arrange to meet/phone you to discuss any potential options for study available to you.

We will be open for appointments on the afternoon of the 21stAugust, as well as Friday 22nd. If students who are not holding an offer wish to apply, they must email sixthform@ccc.tela.org.uk attaching their results certificates/slips, detailing why they would like to join Chesterton Sixth Form.

Please do feel free to contact us at any time before or after results day – students are always welcome to request a meeting either in person, online, or on the phone.

College of West Anglia

All applicants will be expected to upload a photo of their grade sheet to our student portal. This will allow us to confirm that the applicant has met the entry requirements for their course and complete their enrolment.

There is no need to contact us separately – applicants just need to upload the grades and we'll take it from there. If an applicant doesn't meet the entry requirements for the course, we will contact them to discuss their options. In most instances, we'll be able to offer an alternative level for their chosen course. We will send numerous reminders about this throughout the summer and will be pointing applicants to our website – cwa.ac.uk/starting college.

The admissions team can be contacted throughout the summer on 01553 815449 or by email at admissions@cwa.ac.uk

Comberton Sixth Form

Students will receive information that explains how to electronically confirm GCSE their results and confirm their place. Students who would like to speak to a member of the leadership team (either via MS Teams or in person) about their results or their programme of study can do so on Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd August between 9.00am and 4.00pm. The sixth form can be contacted on 01223 265470 or at com-sixthform@combertonvc.org

Hills Road Sixth Form College

On 11th August, offer holders will receive an email with guidance on our enrolment process. Until then, the essential information is:

- Enrolment will take place online on Thursday 21st August (GCSE Results Day).
- Requests to change A level courses are part of the enrolment process.
- There are two stages to enrolment:
- Stage One: Upload a document, scan or photograph of your GCSE exam results, and a photograph for your College card. You can take this before and save it for enrolment, if you'd like to.
- Stage Two: Once your GCSE results and photograph have been checked, you will receive an email explaining how to complete Stage Two, which secures your place at the College.
- If your GCSE results do not meet the entry requirements for any of your offered A level courses, please stay in the process and complete Stage 1 enrolment. We will contact you to arrange an appointment to discuss next steps at our Advice Hub on Tuesday 26th August, including possible alternative A level courses.

The Admissions office will be open for most of the summer holidays, and throughout August, so please do contact us with any questions or issues: admissions@hillsroad.ac.uk

Impington International College

All students holding offers will need to upload their results by 1pm on 21st August, via Applicaa.

There will be an opportunity for students who do not meet their offer to discuss their situation with one of our Heads of Sixth Form on the 22ndAugust. All applicants will be sent information well in advance of GCSE results day outlining the enrolment process in detail.

Please contact the Sixth Form via: international@ivc.tela.org.uk if you have any questions or concerns.

Long Road Sixth Form College

All students who hold an offer with Long Road will be sent an overview of the enrolment process in July, including how and when to submit their exam results.

Exam results will need to be submitted via <u>Admissions+</u> by no later than <u>1pm on Friday 22nd August.</u> Students can expect to receive offers from 22nd August, onwards. Students will be given the opportunity to request an enrolment meeting (conducted via telephone) to discuss their course options. Those who do not meet the entry requirements for their original choices, will automatically be invited to a telephone meeting to discuss alternative courses, *wherever possible*. Telephone meetings will be held on 27th and 28th August.

Once the enrolment offer has been accepted, students will receive IT onboarding instructions to be completed online, ahead of orientation.

Key Dates:

• Deadline for submitting GCSE results: 1PM Friday 22nd August

• Virtual Student Enrolment: 27th- 28th August

On-site Orientation Days: 3rd- 4th September

• All Teaching Starts: 8th September

Northstowe Sixth Form

Students holding offers with Northstowe Sixth Form will be sent a link on Wednesday 20th August prior to results day on Thursday 21st. This link will also be on our website https://sixthform.northstowesc.org/. This can be filled in before enrolment.

For all students who wish to accept their Northstowe Sixth Form offer we would encourage them to enrol in person at Northstowe Sixth Form once GCSE results have been received. This way we can then confirm your subject choices or discuss any changes you may wish to make as well a answering any other questions you may have.

For Northstowe Secondary College Year 11 students, this can take place immediately once results have been received. For students from other schools, enrolment will take place on Thursday 21st August 1pm to 4pm and Friday 22nd August 9am to 1pm.

Students will need to bring copies of their GCSE results (or equivalent) with them to enrolment, plus a copy of a passport or equivalent documentation as proof of identity.

If students are unable to attend enrolment on this day, please contact us via <u>sixthform@northstowe.education</u> and email a copy of your results and ID.

Students who have not met their offer entry requirements are also encouraged to attend in person to discuss their options. Students who wish to discuss a late application or to reinstate an offer can visit us in person or contact us by email on sixthform@northstowe.education

Oakes College

Students will be sent information regarding enrolment by the end of term and are encouraged to enrol in person. Any student unable to enrol on their designated date should contact the College Office in advance (01223 868327) and make an alternative appointment or make contact by emailing enrolment@oakescc.org

All offer holders will be invited to Oakes to enrol on Thursday 21st August in person and applicants are encouraged to secure their place on that date. If they are not able to enrol in person, they will be able enrol online using the email enrolment@oakescc.org Enrolment in person will also take place on Friday 22nd August and Wednesday 27th August.

If a student does not meet the admissions criteria, we would ask them to book an appointment by emailing enrolment@oakescc.org

The college_office will be open following GCSE results day as follows:

Thursday 21st August (9:30 to 2:30pm) Friday 22nd August (9:30 to 2:30pm) Wednesday 27th August (9:30 to 2:30pm)

Students are advised to telephone or email in advance to book an appointment enrolment@oakescc.org

Zoom calls can be arranged for those students who are not in the Cambridge area.

Term commences for year 12 on Wednesday 3rd September. We will be teaching our full curriculum in lessons on the college site.

Abbeygate Sixth Form College

Enrolment Day 21st August instructions:

Login to your online admissions portal account and complete the enrolment wizard. As part of this process, you will need to upload a picture of your GCSE results and an ID Photo. NOTE: We will send more detailed instructions on how to complete this process over the summer holidays.

Once you have completed the enrolment process, we will update your online admissions portal with details of your next step. We will send you details of your Induction session.

West Suffolk College

We will be sending out an enrolment guide to all applicants who have received an offer to the college in June/July, and this will provide them with further details including uploading their photo ID as soon as possible from July onwards and what they need to do to enrol. WSC enrolment will take place online from the 21stAugust.

Applicants will be required to submit their results via the link and complete some additional questions.

Once you have completed the enrolment process, we will update your online admissions portal with details of your next step. We will send you details of your induction session.

If you would like to speak to someone regarding course options there will be an 'Explore Your Options' event for those pupils who need additional support on Friday, 22nd August. No Booking Required.